




you able to use your own 
unique passions, talents, and 
resources to transform lives 
in these areas? Certainly, our 
financial gifts are an essential 
resource – please, take time 
to look at the insert about 
how your financial giving 
funds ministry each year and 
consider a financial commitment to Salem’s work. 
But please also know that financial gifts are not the 
only sort of gifts that transform lives. Our strength in 
each of these areas depends equally on your gifts of 
time, prayer, passion, volunteering, and leadership. 
Make a financial gift. Volunteer to serve at Haven 
Street or teach in KidsConnect. Invite a friend to a 
Christmas concert. Together we can transform lives 
at Christmas and beyond.
  
~ Pastor Terri

THE TRANSFORMING POWER OF CHRISTMAS
- REV. TERRI SWAN

This advent season we will be celebrating the HIS-
story of Christmas in our sermons each week. It is 
a reminder that the story of Christmas is, in fact, 
the story of Christ. Christ is coming to live among 
us and transform our lives. As a church we still 
seek to follow that example. The purpose of the 
United Methodist Church is to make disciples for 
the transformation of the world. Salem’s Leadership 
Board gathers toward the end of each church 
year to determine how we are best able to do this 
important work in the year ahead. Staying true to 
our own mission of connecting all people with God’s 
extravagant love, how do our passions, talents and 
resources intersect in ways that make us uniquely 
suited to do this work? We have identified five key 
strengths to focus on as we go forward: worship 
and worship music, celebration of diversity, nutrition 
and literacy, discipleship-oriented community, and 
consistent vision. I invite each of you to think about 
your own gifts in this season of gift giving. How are 

Are you looking for a new beginning in your life? 
Embrace the possibility of a fresh start in the 
New Year as we launch a new sermon series “A 
New Beginning” on December 31. There’s also 
something about the New Year. It’s an oppor-
tunity to rethink how the year before went and 
make changes. That’s what the series A NEW 
BEGINNING is all about. It’s about starting fresh. 
It’s hitting the reset button on your life or areas in 
your life that aren’t going the way you want. It’s 
all about taking time to refocus your attention on 
the most important things in life.
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WORSHIP IN-PERSON OR ONLINE
In-Person Worship Schedule 
Mid-County: 9:30 am - Modern Worship (Multipurpose Room) 
Mid-County: 11:00 am - Traditional Worship (Sanctuary) 
South-City: 11:00 am - Modern Worship (The Connection Sanctuary) 
 
Online Worship Schedule Sundays or Anytime On-Demand 
9:30 am - Modern Worship Livestream 
11:00 am - Traditional Worship Livestream

PLEASE SEND ALL MAIL FOR BOTH SITES TO  
THE MID-COUNTY ADDRESS. THANK YOU! 

YOUR GIVING IS AN INVESTMENT 
IN TRANSFORMING LIVES 
Together we can make an impact in the lives of our neighbors and con-
tinue the ministry of spreading the extravagant love of God to all people. 
Check out the easy ways to make your gift.
 
Scan Code // Scan the qr code to give online now 
Text to Give // Text salemstlouis to (833) 834-5661 
In-Person // Place in the giving box during worship
Online //  Visit salemstlouis.com and click give
Mail // Send donations to the church office

Putting Your House in Order 
FREE SEMINAR
January 27, 2024 from 10:00 am-Noon
Salem will welcome Rev. Laura Murphy to our Mid-Coun-
ty campus for a free seminar. Laura is the Director of De-
velopment for the Missouri Methodist Foundation (which 
manages Salem’s endowment) and a valued consultant to 
Salem’s Leadership Board on issues related to generosi-
ty and long-term strategic planning. During this semimar 
we’ll focus on long-term financial and estate planning 
from a spiritual perspective.  To register visit salemstlouis.
com or contact the church office.


